
 

 

 

April 25, 2024 

Tom Cole 

Chair, House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member, House Appropriations Committee 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting funding for the Computerized Tomography Scanner and Contrast Injector Project in fiscal 

year 2025.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Baylor Scott and White – Marble Falls Hospital located at 

810 W. State Highway 71, Marble Falls, Texas 78654. The funding would be used to purchase a CT 

scanner which will improve access to essential healthcare services within the rural community. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 7 U.S. Code, 

Section 1926(a). I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

John R. Carter 

Member of Congress 
 

 


